
The City of Fort Valley is committed to affirmatively furthering the national goal of fair housing, as 

supported by the U.S. Department of Housing Urban Development (HUD) and the Community 

Development Block Grant (CDBG) program. The City of Fort Valley has previously adopted a resolution in 

support of fair housing and has distributed fair housing brochures during public hearings relating to the 

CDBG program. Fair housing flyers identifying procedures for filing complaints with the U.S. Department 

of Housing and Urban Development are posted at the City Hall.  

 

For more information on fair housing initiatives in Georgia, please see the 2016 State of Georgia Analysis 

of Impediments to Fair Housing Choice published on March 31, 2016, by the Georgia Department of 

Community Affairs. A link is provided below to the report. 

https://www.dca.ga.gov/node/4571 
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